From: Redington Frognal _

Sent: 07 June 2021 16:58
To: Angela Ryan
Subject: Re: 17 Ferncroft Avenue (Ref: 2021/1514/P)

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Ryan,
Thank you very much for confirmation that the question on environmental impacts is not relevant.

In the light of this, the Forum has no comment to make.

Kind regards,
Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

http://www.redfrogforum.org

https:/ftwitter.com/RedfrogNF

REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM
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Attachments area

On Mon, 7 Jun 2021 at 16:02, Angela Ryan <Angela. Ryan@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Mayo,

| write in regards to the above referenced planning application and your consultation response
submitted on 31/05/2021. | would confirm that Question 30- Environmental Impacts on the
planning application form was filled out in error, and is not relevant to the scheme.
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In this respect, | would be grateful if you could confirm whether you have any
comments/objections to make in regards to the proposals.

Kind regards

Angela Ryan

Principal Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3236
Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to
our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



